Reminder

Written by amiah
Monday, 06 November 2006 22:01 - Last Updated Thursday, 01 November 2007 21:53

Please do not post your characters, or post at all in the RPG section of the forum.

The RPG release date is set to be some time after Thanksgiving in late November. Please do
not post or do anything in the RPG section until the appointed date. If there are any questions,
please post in the cantina or the other froum threads.

Thank you.

Old Republic Dev. Team. (Sion and Spencer Summers)




